
                               
 

Music for Autism and  
The McCarton School Proudly Present 

A Concert with The Brentano String Quartet 

 
This concert was generously underwritten by Cecelia 
McCarton, MD, Executive Director of the McCarton 

Center for Developmental Pediatrics and the McCarton 
School. 

 
Sunday, December 13, 2009 
1:00 PM 
 
The McCarton School 
School Auditorium    
331 West 25th Street  
b/t 8th and 9th Aves. 
New York, New York 

For more information, please visit: 
www.MusicForAutism.org

 
Music for Autism concerts are fully 
subsidized, but RSVPs are essential. 
Please RSVP under the “Concert 
Calendar” on our web site or 
calling 1. 877.863.7473. 

http://www.musicforautism.org/

